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For Immediate Release  June 11, 2019 
 

MCTXSheriff Searches for Suspects in Ulta Theft 
 
 
On May 31, 2019, at about 10:50 AM, two unknown black males entered the Ulta Beauty located at 21524 
Marketplace Dr. New Caney, TX.  The two males concealed $351.00 in merchandise and left the store 
without paying for the merchandise.  On June 4, 2019, the same two males entered the same Ulta Beauty 
store at about 6:50 PM at which time they stole $527.00 in merchandise and exited the store without paying 
for the merchandise.  The total loss to Ulta Beauty is $878.00. 
 
If you have any information in regards to this theft or the identity of the two suspects below please contact 
The Montgomery County Sheriff’s Office at 936-760-5800 and reference case number 19A178699. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Specialist Thomas Smith 
Montgomery County Sheriff’s Office 
Executive Division 
Follow us @MCTXSheriff 
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